
Dear 2nd Grade Parents,     January 9th, 2023 
 
 In music, we had a great first semester!  We learned several new 
songs, discovered new musical concepts, wrote and performed our own 
patterns, celebrated “Millions of Cats,” and played new games!  We want to 
celebrate some of those games with you for our upcoming PTA program.  It 
will be Thursday, February 23rd in the Nebbie Elementary cafeteria at 6:30 
p.m.  We have asked all 2nd Grade students to try their best to be there that 
night.  We need to know if your child will be able to attend, so that we may 
start holding auditions for special parts.  Please have your child return the 
bottom portion of this note to his/her classroom teacher by Friday, January 
27th.  Please keep the top for your information. 
 
 If your child is able to attend and perform that night, he/she will need 
to be in the gymnasium no later than 6:00 p.m.  Students are encouraged 
to wear jeans and any plain solid-colored shirt.  The program will take place 
at 6:30 p.m., after the 6:15 p.m. PTA meeting.  We look forward to a great 
program! 
 
              Sincerely, 
 
              Justin Foley 
          Music Teacher 
 
      (Please return the bottom portion by Friday, January 27th.) 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
❑ Yes, ________________________ will be able to perform in the PTA 

program on Thursday, February 23rd. 
 
❑ No, _________________________ will not be able to perform in the PTA 

program on Thursday, February 23rd. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________ 
 
Classroom Teacher: __________________________ 
 
Specials Color Team (circle one):    Red      Orange        Purple       Blue 


